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UFA NewsFlash – October 28, 2019 
Important Information for the Week of  

October 28 – November 1 
 
 

Tuesday, October 29 
 Future Options Fair:  College and University Representatives will be on site to answer questions 

– the program is geared to students in Grade 10-12. Scheduling information will be provided next 
week. 

 PALS Bake Sale @ Nut Break. 
 School Advisory Council Meeting: 7:00 P.M. in the Library. All parents are welcome.  

 
Wednesday, October 30 

 Wednesday Enrichment Program Unit 2 Begins  
 Reminder that this is a WEDNESDAY schedule. Classes begin at 10:15 a.m. 

 
Thursday, October 31  

 Assembly Day Schedule – Halloween Assembly & Costume Contest 
 Reminder that this is an Assembly Day schedule. Classes begin at 8:45 a.m. 
 General Guidelines: This is not a Grub Day. Students must either be in uniform 

or in costume. For Safety Reasons, Masks cannot be worn and any representation of a 
weapon is not allowed. 

 
 
Other Important Information 
 

Lost and Found 
The school’s Lost and Found (in the Main Office) has reached capacity. If you are missing a Lunch Bag, Water 
Bottle, Knapsack, Swim Bag,  Jacket – to name a few of the top items – please drop by and reclaim you property.  
 
Sports Update from Heather 
 Cross Country News: 

o Novice Boys won the City Championship - going to OFSAA Nov. 1-2 in Sudbury.  
o Novice Girl and Senior Boy also qualified for OFSAA (Charlotte H. and Jacob M). 
o Cross Country - Novice Boys and Novice Girls won the West region championship 

 Tennis - Boys team won the West region championship 
 
School Advisory Council – October 29 
The 2018-2019 School Advisory Council (SAC) was elected at September’s meeting.  Please use 
the link below to see who your reps are.   
 

http://www.ufacademy.org/school-advisory-council/ 
 

Please also note that you can sign up to receive emails and/or reach the SAC Executive by 
emailing them at ufa.sac@gmail.com.   
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Grade 8 Open House – November 5 
Our annual Grade 8 Open House takes place the evening of Tuesday, November 5. We will have 
two presentations that evening in an effort to accommodate all of our prospective parents and 
students. We are requesting that family’s pre-register for the presentation of your choice. Each 
presentation will be followed by an optional tour of the school. This is the kick-off event for the 
2020-2021 Admissions Process.  Please visit our website for more details.  
 

    http://www.ufacademy.org/overview/ 
 

We would also like to recognize Keegan S for his work in developing our new on-line registration website for the 
Open House Evening. 
 
 

Grade 9 Take Our Kids to Work Day – November 6 
Parents/guardians and/or family members of Grade 9s are encouraged to participate in the Take 
Our Kids to Work Day annual event.  Typically all or most of our Grade 9s enjoy a day at work 
with a parent/guardian or other adult family member.  Permission Forms are due in the main 
office by November 4.  Details were shared in Grade 9 home rooms. 
 
Canadian Open Math Challenge (COMC) – November 7 
Advance notice – Thursday November 7th @ 12:45 P.M. – further information will be supplied in 
class. 
 
Attached to the NewsFlash: TDSB Information Flyer on:   
Protecting & Promoting Human Rights and Addressing Discrimination in our Schools. 
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